
 

 

 

 

    

   

  

                           
   

                           

   

It has been another very busy week in school, with Treasure Hunts, Team 

Building, Pirate days, not to mention Shark Attack!  We are so thankful that, so far, we have managed to 

keep the whole school open, when so many are having to close completely, or send Bubbles home.  

Please continue to support our Health and Safety measures, which so far have been very effective -   

However, we are not out of the woods yet! 

On Wednesday this week, you may have heard, it was National “Thank a Teacher” Day. 

Whilst there seems to be a special day for most things these days, including National 

Houseplant Appreciation Day and even a National Kebab day, I did want to use this as an opportunity to 

give the teachers and our support staff, a big shout out for all their hard work, throughout these challenging 

times. I am very proud of our Lea Endowed Team and the way they go the Extra Mile to love, support and 

protect your children every day of the school year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

      

                                                            

                                                                    

                   

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

                                C M Seagrave 

LEA ENDOWED CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter No 27 

Friday 25th June 2021 

Our Value this week is 

THANKFULNESS 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

IMPORTANT: If any of your household are displaying symptoms (a persistent cough, temperature, loss of taste or 

smell) it is extremely important that you keep your child at home until the symptomatic person in the family, has 

received a negative PCR test. If anyone in your household has a positive PCR test, the whole household must 

isolate for the 10-day period.  

 

Y6 COMPASSION CAKE SALE 

A huge well done to Year 6 who raised an 

incredible £218 through their cake sale. They 

could not have done this without your 

generous cake and monetary donations so 

thank you to all who supported in this way.  

 

Inter School Sport 

Congratulations to the Year 6 basketball team who 

came 3rd in the “Virtual” Inter School  

competition and to the Year 1/2 children who 

 took part in the Mini Skills competition. They 

had a great time practising and showing their progress 

with their skills. 

RACE for LIFE 

On Wednesday 7th July, all the children are going to take part in a fund raising event for Cancer Research UK. 

We have our very own Online Giving Page which you can use to donate online. You can access this page here: 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-endowed-c-of-e-primary-school 

The children can come to school in their PE kits on the day but are also welcome to wear something blue, other 

than school uniform, if they choose. The children will remain in their Bubbles but will cheer each other on.  
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